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HOME OF THE SAINTS 

Year 9-11 Girls – Premiers 

Our inaugural Y9-11 girls team did it the 
hard way but managed to bring home the 
flag after finishing 3rd on the ladder. Well 
done to all girls, Coach, Beau McCormack 
and Team Manager Tanya Arnoldi. Huge 
thank you to all the volunteers who 
helped with the team in 2019. 

The All-Female competition has been a 
huge success in WA, across the 
Fremantle districts and at South Coogee 
JFC. Looking forward to bigger things in 
2020. 

 

 

Year 7/8 Girls – Runners Up 

Our dominant Y7/8 South Coogee girls 
had to settle for the runners up flag this 
year. They had a great season of football 
and were unlucky to come up against the 
Willetton girls who were too good on the 
day. A great effort girls! 

 

Year 7 Blue – Runners Up 

The Y7 Blue team defeated Bibra Lake in 
the 2nd Semifinal to go directly into the 
Grand Final where they met Bibra Lake 
again. Bibra Lake started fast and got the 
jump on our boys, they responded in the 
2nd half but couldn’t get up on the big day. 
Well done on a great season boys. 

Grand Finals at Santich Park  

South Coogee JFC hosted 5 grand finals 
on a very busy but successful day. The 
Fremantle Conference Coordinators both 
thank the club on how well we managed 
the day and provided a great service to 
junior football. 

Thank you to all those who volunteered to 
help on the day.  

 

 

What a great year for the Saints 
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Gala Night 2019 

The new format gala night was a success 
with a greater social event for all involved. 
Previous feedback was taken on board 
and the event was changed to suit all 
guests. The club added 3 new Life 
Members to the honour board with 
Darren Shepley, Laurie Quintiliani & Beau 
McCormack receiving this prestigious 
honour on the night. 

 

2019 AGM 

The South Coogee Junior Football Club 
will be holding the 2019 AGM. 

WHEN – Monday October 28th, 7pm 

WHERE – Santich Park Clubrooms 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 Registrations Open Soon 

Registration will be opening soon, keep 
an eye for an email from Sports TG. You 
can also check Facebook or our club 
website at www.scjfc.com.au 

2020 Committee – call for 
nominations 

If you are passionate about junior footy 
and want to help SCJFC become a success 
as we move into a new decade, please 
consider nominating for a role on the 
committee. 

If you would like information on what is 
involved in each role on the committee, or 
to nominate please email the club 
secretary - scjfc.secretary@gmail.com 

Being part of the committee is rewarding 
while challenging. Join the team for 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Arriving Soon 

Season 2020 

Next season will see continued 
development of the coaches at South 
Coogee as we carry on with the great 
work with Winning Edge Academy. The 
three teams that engaged with Winning 
Edge the most, all made it to the Grand 
Final, maybe not a coincidence. 

 More training equipment improvements 
are on the way. New and additional bump 
bags, footballs and other equipment to 
make training better. 

Redecorating the club rooms with the 
premiership flags of previous years while 
expanding the trophy cabinet to clearly 
display the accolades we have received. 
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